
Attachment 09(b)

Meeting: Council

Date: Wednesday 22 February 2012

Subject: Council members – induction phase review and 
development plan 2012 forward

Report of: Councillor Troy Tester on behalf of the Cabinet

The Council is asked to consider the minute and resolution of the Cabinet meeting 
held on 14 December 2011 as set out below.

Further copies of the report to Cabinet are available on request – please see end of 
this report.  A copy may be seen on the Council’s website at:
http://www.eastbourne.gov.uk/council/meetings/cabinet/

The Council is recommended to:-

Endorse the proposed plan.

Minute Extract
CABINET 14 December 2011

*81 Council members – induction phase review and development plan 
2012 forward (Cabinet 1 September 2010, page 135, minute 54, 
2010/11 minutes).

81.1 Cabinet considered the report of the Head of Human Resources 
summarising member learning and development activities for the period 
to October 2011 along with details of evaluations received.  This had 
included a comprehensive induction programme following the May 2011 
council elections when 12 councillors were newly elected.  Appendices to 
the report included the member development plan 2011/15, a list of key 
learning events held between May 2010 and April 2011, and a report on 
activities in the current year to date. 

*81.2 Resolved (key decision): (1) That the activities completed under the 
plan, including induction for new councillors following the May elections, 
be noted.

(2) That the revised plan for 2012 forward be approved and that the 
associated funding allocations be noted.

(3) That full Council be asked to endorse the proposed plan.
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For a copy of the report please contact Local Democracy at the Town Hall, 
Eastbourne, BN21 4UG.  Tel. (01323) 415022 or 415021.
E-mail:  localdemocracy@eastbourne.gov.uk

For further information please contact Caroline Freeman, Head of Human 
Resources, Town Hall, Grove Road, Eastbourne, BN21 4UG
Tel no: (01323) 415106
E-mail: caroline.freeman@eastbourne.gov.uk
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